
 

This half term we will be looking at an African text 

called ‘The Hunter’. We will be looking at a range of 

genre including non- fiction, fiction and poetry.  

 

 

 

 

 

In RE we will be learning about ‘Holy Spirit’ 

in the lead up to Pentecost.  
 

Our value for this half term is… 

This half term we will be linking our 

Science to our topic Hakuna Matata. 

Children will look at food chains and 

habitats linked to The Big Five and other 

Kenyan wild animals. 
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We are very excited to begin our topic 

‘Hakuna Matata’. We will be learning all 

about Kenya, the culture including food, 

school and environment.  

 
  

 

 

In Maths we will continue to follow ‘Maths No 

Problem’. This half term, we are teaching the 

children about Money. We will look at coin 

values, paying for different amounts, 

calculating change and solving word problems 

linked to money. 

 
 

 

 

Homework will continue to be set on seesaw 

every Friday to be completed at home and 

uploaded back onto seesaw by the following 

Wednesday.  

We will continue to update children’s Collins 

account with the children’s eBooks. Please 

try to teach your child how to log into their 

account themselves as we are starting to 

use the app in school too!  

Please also log on and encourage your 

child to play TT Rockstars to develop 

knowledge of multiplication and division. 

Children are encouraged to complete their 

homework independently, using their 

phonic knowledge to help them to spell 

unknown words. Thank you .   
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